
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

14. COBHAM STREET:  PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought for consultation to commence regarding the proposed renewal of the 

kerb and channel in Cobham Street from Domain Terrace to Lyttelton Street. 
 
 It was resolved that the concept plan as attached to the report be approved for consultation. 
 
 


